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Club Marinole 2021

We’re counting down
the days to be 
pool side at Marinole.
The pool opens Friday, May 28th.  Please like our 
Facebook page for upcoming events and to know what the 
Friday night movie will be.

See our calendar on our website, 
www.clubmarinole.com for social events including 
movie nights and ice cream social.   

We’re launching Online 
Registration on 

www.clubmarinole.com!
We have been working hard during the 
winter on an online registration process.  
Please go to https://
clubmarinole.com/membership-
registration/ to register for the 2021 
season.  We will email you within 48 hours 
with the price and options of payment.  
You can still mail in a check or send your 
credit card information if you register 
online.  New this year, you can pay via 
PayPal.  The PayPal link will be included in 
the response email.

Marlin Payment Plan- We are 
also launching an option to make monthly 
payments.  The first year of payments will 
be spread evenly over the number of 
months left until June.  For example, if you 
register in February 2021, your payments 
will be spread evenly over 4 months.  The 
following years of payment will spread 
evening from September to May.  We hope 
to make your payments easier and to 
remember Marinole all year long.  

Don’t worry, we are still offering the 
Legacy Paper Registration Form.  This 
process will be the same as it has been for 
the past 60 years. 

Check-In
We are continuing to use technology.  We implemented a new 
Check-In Process mid-summer of 2020.  This summer we are 
adding on and including a picture to each member of your 
family.  We will have 3 Registration Days this spring to help us 
run smoothly on opening day.  Registration Days- 
Saturday, April 17th at 1 pm, Sunday, April 25th at 1 
pm, and Saturday, May 15th at 1 pm.  We will be taking 
pictures for your Membership Account.  Keep an eye on social 
media for reminders of these dates.  Don’t worry if you can’t 
make it to those days, we will take your picture on your first 
visit.

Social and Fundraising Events
Our evenings will be hopping this summer.  We have some 
great social and fundraising events planned.  We have dates 
for Trivia and Euchre Fundraiser Nights.  Other events 
include movie nights, ice cream socials, our July 4th event, 
and a Food Truck Rally.  Our schedule is updated on 
https://clubmarinole.com/events/.  Be on the lookout 
for more details on our social media pages. 

*Subject to change following COVID 19 restrictions.

Swim Team
Do you want your children to be part of a team and learn 
how to swim?  Join the Swim Team!!!  We are having an info 
meeting over Zoom on Thursday, April 15th at 6:30 pm.  
Please email info@clubmarinole.com to get the link.

Referral Discount
One of the best things about Club Marinole 
is the family- friendly atmosphere.  Spread 
the word on how great Marinole is and help 
make our family grow. For every new 
member you recruit, you save $25 off (up 
to $100) your membership the following 
season. 



Updates from the Board

2021 Board Members

President:  Danny Fortener 
Management Directors: open
Facility Directors:  open
Secretary:  open
Concessions: Josh Howard 
Marketing/Technology:  Trisha Lamb 
Membership Director: Sarah Howdeshelt 
Swim Team Director: Jen Suiter 
Social: Jen Suiter & Sarah Howdeshelt 
Fundraiser: Amanda Ciarlo 
Bookkeeper: Linn Coon

Note from the Board

Membership Recap
We've had some successful summers. 
2020- 284 Members
2019- 225 Members 
2018- 225 Members 
2017- 224 Members 
2016- 217 Members 
2015- 216 Members

2020 was a different kind of year.  As everyone was trying to 
stay healthy and sane, Marinole was our place of normalcy.  
The board can’t thank you enough for a successful year with 
being able to be open and enjoy the summer and having more 
than 280 members (132 were Trial Members).  We started 
and accepted everyone on our Wait List.  It was an incredible 
feeling to see our local pool thrive and being enjoyed by so 
many new faces.  We have only heard good things from our 
old and new members.  Our board appreciates all the positive 
feedback.  We are excited to have warmer weather and enjoy 
the 2021 season.

Be on the Lookout for Board Members!
With our growing membership, we are hoping to find leaders 
that can join the board.  We have a few open positions for this 
season: Management Director, Facility Director, and Secretary.  
We are also looking to recruit people to shadow board 
members that will roll off the board this fall.  The shadowing 
will help to show you the ropes and give you guidance for the 
intention of you taking over the position in 2022.  These 
positions are: President, Concession Stand Director, and 
Marketing/Technology Director.  In general, the responsibilities 
of all board members is to put some sweat equity into the pool 
in the spring to open the pool and the fall to close the pool; 
monthly board meetings; and participate in general events 
throughout the season, along with the noted job position title.  
This job is very rewarding to see the pool come to life for the 
summer.  We are offering free membership for a board member 
and a 50% membership for shadowing a board member.

There Is No Better Summer 
Job!
Our seasonal positions are fun, challenging, 
and highly rewarding.  If you consider 
yourself to be responsible, dependable, 
outgoing, friendly and organized, this is a 
wonderful opportunity for you.  Marinole 
offers our employees an exciting and 
unforgettable work experience.  If making 
money and wonderful memories is what you 
are looking for this summer, we are looking 
forward to hearing from you.  
Open positions include Lifeguards and 
Concession Stand.  Lifeguards are required 
to have Lifeguarding, CPR and First Aid 
Certifications.
Please find the application on our website 
www.clubmarinole.com and submit it to 
apply@clubmarinole.com.

Want to help out? 
We can use extra hands this spring with 
getting the pool ready.  Some areas to help 
with would be painting, yardwork, and 
cleaning up the grounds.  Cash donations 
can be made to help with purchasing 
tables, chairs, umbrellas, and benches.  
Look for other opportunities to help on the 
Facebook page and in emails.

Sponsorship
In 2019, we launched a Sponsorship 
Program to help support Marinole.  We 
recieved 5 sponsorships in 2019 and 11 
sponssorships in 2020.  Please let us know 
if you are interested in joining our 
sponsorship program.
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